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Summer Hill Lakers Netball Club 

Photos and Filming 
 
The Summer Hill Lakers Netball Club takes the behaviour of its spectators very seriously and 
expects everyone in attendance at matches to behave in a respectful and appropriate 
manner. 
 
Spectators are expected to cheer and support their team positively, while avoiding any 
behaviour that may be deemed aggressive, abusive, or threatening towards the opposition, 
referees, or other spectators. 
 
Photography and filming policies are also in place to ensure the privacy and safety of all 
those involved in the matches. Spectators are welcome to take photos or videos of the 
matches but must do so in a way that does not interfere with the game or compromise the 
privacy of individuals. 
 
The club requests that all spectators adhere to the following guidelines when taking photos 
or videos: 
 

1. Only take photos and videos from designated areas where it is safe to do so, and 
without obstructing the view of other spectators or the game officials. 

 
2. Seek confirmation from team representatives before taking photos or video of any 

players, as well as respecting the wishes of anyone who does not want to be 
photographed or filmed. 

 
3. Avoid the use of flash photography or excessively loud camera noises, which may 

distract or interfere with the players, officials, or other spectators. 
 

4. Refrain from sharing any inappropriate or offensive images or videos, especially 
those that may compromise the privacy or dignity of individuals. 

 
By adhering to these policies, the club aims to ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for all 
spectators, while also respecting the privacy and dignity of those involved in the matches. 
 

 


